
The Secretary of State for External Affairs to the Ambassador of the
United States of America to Canada

DEPARTMENT OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS
CANADA

Ottawa, March 6, 191

No. 30

EXCELLENCY:

I have the honour to acknowledge the receipt of your Note No. 269
March 6, 1964, proposing certain conditions for an agreement between our ti
Governments for the winter maintenance of the Haines Road.

The conditions outlined in your Note No. 269 are acceptable to the Gover.
ment of Canada and it is agreed that your Note and this reply shall constitu
an agreement on this subject, effective on the date of this reply and to contini
in effect through the 1963-64 winter snow clearance season, after which till
the parties may decide to consider other arrangements for the winter mai]
tenance of the Haines Road.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

PAUL MARTIN

His Excellency
W. Walton Butterworth,

United States Ambassador,
100 Wellington Street,

OTTAWA.


